Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 6:09 PM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No

Glen Philpott
glen2011philpott@aol.com
10/3 hill st

COOGEE, NSW. 2034

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

My name is Glen Philpott

My family and i visited the gardens of stone over many years, We would be very disappointed if the gardens and
surrounding areas were to be damaged in any way.

We only just found out about the proposals, and feel the length of time is very short for people to comment.

Any modifications should be part of the Angus place west proposal, If it is truly a Conservation area, water should
not be pumped into the cox river catchment area bypassing the reverse osmosis treatment facility.

The 2018 modifications angus place mod no. 5 has caused many streams to dry out as we have observed. This will
surely affect the flora and fauna of the reservation area.

As coxs river is part of sydneys drinking water catchment, these modifications should not proceed.

Thrse modifications must be assessed under federal environment law.

| can recall many instances of failed safety standards from centennial mines over the last 12 yrs or more, the
companies Eis reports should be taken with a grain of salt.

The large expansion of water needed for the Angus place and springvale mines, should be throughly examined by an
independent group of experts.

G Qi



